
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Appreciated the Efforts of the Korean Medical Team in
Treating the Iraqi Citizens

 

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, appreciated the efforts of

the South Korean medical team in treating the Iraqi citizens, calling for developing and

advancing the Iraqi health institutions.

This came during a meeting between his Eminence in Baghdad on Saturday, March 1st, 2014, and

the South Korean medical team which supervised a series of surgeries performed on Iraqi

children in collaboration with Shaheed al Mihran establishment.

 

For its part, the Korean team expressed his pleasure to meet his Eminence and to listen to his

valuable visions. 


